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Subject: Request for Raffle Prize Donations for School Easter Fair 

Dear Families, 

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting an Easter Fair this term! We are 

looking for your generous support to help make this event a great success!  

We will be holding an Easter Raffle as one of our activities, and we are collecting 

prizes to ensure an exciting experience for all participants. The funds raised from the 

raffle will directly contribute to enhancing educational resources and extracurricular 

activities for the children. 

We kindly request your support by contributing a raffle prize for this event. Your 

generosity will be greatly appreciated by both the school and the families 

participating.  

 

Examples of suitable raffle prizes include, but are not limited to: 

1. Gift certificates from local businesses (restaurants, shops, entertainment venues). 

2. Sealed, new toys and games suitable for primary school-age children. 

3. Themed gift baskets (chocolates, snacks, spa products, etc.). 

4. Sporting equipment (bicycles, sports gear, etc.). 

Any contribution, big or small, will be sincerely appreciated.  

 

To coordinate the collection of donations, please feel free to speak to your child’s 

class teacher about any donations you are able to make, and if you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher. 

All money raised will be used in developing and enhancing our outdoor areas. 

Thank you in advance for your support, and we look forward to holding an exciting 

Easter Raffle with fantastic prizes! 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Meredith and Miss Rivers. 


